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May 22: Special Olympics Torch Run

	Dear editor:

Thank you Shelburne for the support shown over the past two years towards the Law Enforcement Torch Run for Special Olympics

Ontario, by entering run teams in the Shelburne Torch Run event! Without the support and dedication of our great community

partners, this event would not be a success.

This year the Shelburne Torch Run is taking place on Thursday May 22nd. The route and format will be almost exactly the same as

last year.

I would like everyone to welcome Constable Andrew Fines on board as my co-organizer for this year's Shelburne run. Andrew

helped out with the event last year as well, but this year he is part of the organization process from the ground up.   Any inquiries

about this year's event can be addressed to either of us ? or both of us.  His e-mail address is afines@shelburnepolice.com or can be

reached at the Shelburne Police by phone at 519 925-3312.

After this long winter I am sure everyone is looking forward to getting outside and joining us for a casual run for a worthy cause!

We invite and encourage you all to join in again this year.

A run team package, which includes event details and forms, can be found on the Free Press website at www.shelburnefreepress.ca

or in person at the Shelburne Police office.

We look forward to seeing you and your team mates on May 22nd!

PC Paul Neumann,

Shelburne Police Service
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